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Guam Power Authority (GPA) and Guam Energy Office (GEO) 
Giving Back to the Community Benefitting Low Income Families 

 

We CARE, Guam! 
 
The Guam Power Authority (GPA) and the Guam Energy Office (GEO) are proud to announce their “We 
CARE, Guam!” partnership incentivizing Guam residents, businesses and government agencies 
to Conserve And Reduce Energy consumption. 
 
Through its Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) and its Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Program (LIHEAP), GEO will purchase Energy Sense qualified air conditioning units or other qualified 
equipment for low income GPA customers.  GPA would then provide GEO with rebates for eligible energy 
efficient appliances.   
 
GEO and GPA have partnered up on several occasions including GPA helping execute over $20 million grant 
funded energy efficiency projects, GPA assisting with the EnergySmart Schools Island Style Program, and 
numerous other technical consultations. 
 
“GEO appreciates the expertise and assistance of GPA in facilitating the “We CARE, Guam!” initiative. 
 GPA’s guidance and energy efficient appliance rebates mean that GEO can purchase more energy saving 
equipment for low income households beyond GEO’s grant funding,” said GEO Director Rebecca Respicio.   
 
GPA rebates will go towards purchases of additional air conditioning units for low income households and 
weatherization kits for GEO’s Weatherization Assistance Program.  Air conditioning units will be purchased 
by GEO using program funding resources and augmented by Energy Sense Rebates. 
  
“We at the Guam Power Authority view the “We CARE, Guam!” initiative as another step in the right 
direction in reducing energy consumption of our customers with energy efficient appliances, thereby 
reducing their electricity cost” said GPA General Manager John Benavente. 
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Low income GPA customers will be able to avail themselves of air conditioning units provided through the 
“We CARE, Guam!” initiative by contacting the Guam Energy Office.  Additionally, “We CARE, Guam!” 
activities will include a Guam Energy Expo, co-hosted by GEO and GPA. 
 
“GPA and GEO have collaborated together in the past stretching resources to benefit Guam.  The 
community and future generations are the ultimate beneficiaries of this partnership.  GPA and GEO share 
goals for reducing energy consumption on Guam.  The Energy Sense Rebate Program emphasis on 
promoting energy efficient appliances on Guam is part of GPA’s Clean Energy Master Plan,” said GPA 
Assistant General Manager John Cruz.  
 
Don’t sit sweating in the dark, Guam.  Energy Sense rebates help stretch your dollars to enjoy a more 
comfortable quality of life at lower costs.  Use energy wisely.  

GPA and its partners are working hard to reduce carbon emissions and the impact of volatile fuel oil prices 
on your GPA power bill.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                                                                                             

 

 



3-3-3-3-3-  

 

 

# # # 


